Correspondence A

Subject: Tree hManagement Survey
Good morning

Further to my visit to you on Wednesday 9th October | would be grateful if the following could be passed on to the Tree Management Survey Team:

I am writing on behalf of myself and my daughter and son in law (Mark and Rebecca Ewins) and we reside at 14 White Lee Avenue Trawden which backs onto
the tram track. We understand a survey has been carried out on the trees on the tram track with no further action required, we beg to differ, the third tree on
the right hand side as you walk up the tram track has a large branch overhanging our garden nearly touching our fence which we feel needs attention. If this
was from a neighbours tree we would be with our rights to prune it.

Further up the tram track the last tree on the right hangs over most of the track and is caught on a regular basis by traffic which use it ("white van man").

We would be happy to meet a member of the Tree Management Survey Team to discuss this further.

I look forward to hearing from you in the near future.

Yours faithfully



